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Business and Financial Affairs Office    
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
FROM: Leslie Brunelli, Senior Vice Chancellor for Business and Financial Affairs 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2022 
 
Subject:  Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF) Required Reporting 
  January 1, 2022 – March 31, 2022 

 
 
The University of Denver will receive funding totaling $12,232,909 from the third allocation from the 
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund as part of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA).  Allocations 
totaling $6,129,883 will be received to support student aid and $6,103,026 will be received for 
institutional support.  
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This is the final HEERF student quarterly report as all funds are now expended. The University noted 
in earlier quarterly reports that we have completed expenditures of the HEERF I (CARES – 
Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act) and the HEERF II (CRRSAA - Coronavirus 
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7. Based on the ARPA requirements, the University instructed students that the funds were meant to 
help cover expenses related to attending the University of Denver (e.g., tuition, housing, meals, etc.) 
or for emergency costs that arise due to coronavirus. The student notification indicated that the funds 
would be sent directly to students either as a direct deposit to their bank account, or as a check for 
those without direct deposit set up. All students also received instruction to find more information about 
HEERF III funds at the financial aid website where we established a HEERF web page including 
frequently asked questions. We also included contact information for the financial aid office and the 
bursar’s office.  

 


